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Comments: It is my understanding that the Forest Service plans to close the "user created access roads" to
camp sites in the forest that are more than 300' from a road. This would effectively close these camp sites to
anyone using a motor home or trailer for camping.

Taking away the rights to use the forest areas have a big impact on each states revenue coming from the sales
of campers, camping equipment, ATVs, hunter equipment and supply, not to mention the revenue gained from
out-of-state hunters, fishing and off road users that spend money for licenses, hotels, meals and entertainment.

Most people that are currently using the forest are not causing damage to the forest areas. Don't impose
restrictions on forest users and disguise it as at travel plan.

These roads have been long used by outdoors enthusiasts for beautiful views, hunting, travel between highways
and access to slightly more remote areas of the forest. Keep them open, leave accessible roads and areas open
for the people that use and love them. Future generations should have the opportunity to enjoy these areas as
well.



